
 

From: [ Sender do not want to disclose info] 

To: "Commerce, Industry & Technology Bureau" <uem@citb.gov.hk> 

cc:  

Subject: Unsolicited Electronic Message 17/02/2006 02:55 PM 

 

 

Dear Sir 

 

****  PRIVATE AND CONFIDENCE **** 

 

I don't want to disclose my information to public without my permission 

I'm so glad to know that HKSAR Government to pay much attention to this problem 

My family suffer from this problem so much and we cannot find any way to solve it. 

I received many roaming message or phone during sleeping time of my trip, I lost my money for 

roaming, rest/sleeping time and business.     

Calls from voice mail or saleman harass my home telephone from day to night.  Some calls 

show phone number which are only for dial out, so we cannot complain or reject this calls. My 

parents are nervous for these calls 

Salesmen calls and Junk Fax disturb my wife's small company which do the business via phone 

and fax.  I have the experience that non stop of salesmen calls and junk fax within 15 minutes, 

so clients change their orders to another company. 

My colleagues of Admin Dept told me that the junk fax will stop after complaint, after a few 

weeks it will appear again and again.  We cannot stop the junk fax to our subsidiary which will 

forward fax to us, because we cannot reject the junk fax directly from her fax line. 

I strongly support to control this problem 

HKSAR Government should have a listing who reject to receive the unsolicited electronic message, so 

we need not to apply or inform each company one by one 

 

Thanks 

[ Sender do not want to disclose info] 

 

 

 


